
Dear Sir/Madam,

Re Restaurant Application 2/ 38-42 The Corso.

As a resident of the building, I am aware of risks to residents, mainly noise from loud music.

I would like to have a requirement that they not make noise up through the building with 
amplified music.

That there are reasonable hours of operation. Closed by 11pm.

Many thanks,

J P WEBSTER
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